
                                                                                                                                                                                     

  

                     

 WESTBURY-ON-SEVERN C of E PRIMARY SCHOOL 

                                               The Village 

                                      Westbury-on-Severn 

                    Gloucestershire 

                         GL14 1PA 

                                                                                                                            Telephone (01452) 760303 

       Head Teacher:  Mr D. Crunkhurn 

                     Email:  admin@westbury-on-severncofe.gloucs.sch.uk  

 

25.03.20 

 
Dear Westbury Family, 
 
I trust and pray that everyone is safe and well.   
 
What an eventful week it is turning out to be.  We have had varying amounts of children still in 
school because the vital work that their key worker parents are doing.  Thank you for all you are 
doing. 
 
As I write, Mrs Roseblade-Bargh, Mrs Noad and Mrs McCartney, along with the children today, are 
taking part in an online art lesson!  They are learning how to draw funny cartoon animals!  The 
results are quite fun and I hope will be shared with you on the Instagram.  You might like to have a 
go yourselves on this link:  https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC0thYMtZj_O2jV6nS-RY7Fw  
 

Thank you parents for all the amazing things you are doing.  It is great to see the learning that is 
going on at home, but don’t forget to also enjoy the time together.  I have enjoyed seeing all the 
photos and videos of what the children are doing - great science experiments going on!  I love the 
boat making and seeing them float - are these the new ‘Boaty McBoatfaces’ of the future? 
 
You are all doing amazingly well.  We can see who has really been trying hard with their maths 
and who is currently topping the leaderboard with minutes working!  It was lovely to talk on the 
phone to one of our Y1 boys today, who is really enjoying it. 
 
As we approach Easter, we would have taken part again in our ‘Experience Easter’ day at 
Westbury Church.  As this cannot happen this year, I have put together our own version, which 
you might like to do at home over the next week and share with us.  This will be an activity that 
you can do as a family each day Monday to Friday.  I am attaching Monday’s activity sheets with 
this newsletter and will send Tuesday’s sheets out on Monday!   
 
Above all, stay safe and blessed together as families.  We all hope that the things that have been 
put in place will bring an end to our current situation, but we are still a Westbury family wherever 
we are and one body, when we remain connected - however that looks. 
 
I am thinking and praying for you all.  I intend to continue to phone you all over the next few weeks 
as I have time, just to check in with you, so it could be you…! 
 
God bless, 
 
David 
Headteacher 
Westbury-on-Severn CE Primary School 


